





November 8, 2006

The Honorable Robert L. Ehrlich, Jr.

Governor of Maryland

State House

Annapolis, Maryland  21401

Dear Governor Ehrlich:


I am pleased to submit to you the 2005 Annual Report of the Division of Labor and Industry, Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation.  This report is required under Section 2-108, Labor and Employment Article, Annotated Code of Maryland.  Copies of the report are being sent to the General Assembly.


The report summarizes the activities of the Division of Labor and Industry in 2005.  Under your leadership, we have worked to bring about changes to make our programs more responsive and effective for the citizens of Maryland, visitors to the State and our State employees.






Sincerely,







Robert L. Lawson







Commissioner of Labor and Industry

